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Friday 10th June 2022 

Creepy Crawly Roadshow Visitor – Monday 13th June  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The children have worked really hard this year and as part of our new topic, ‘what will you find down in the garden?’ we have 

managed to arrange a special visit for the children from the Creepy Crawly Roadshow. It will be a hands on experience in which 

the children will be able to handle several different minibeasts, including, butterflies and Giant African land snails whilst also 

learning more about them.  

We have been given this incredible opportunity today due to a cancellation on Monday and we appreciate that it is last minute 

to be asking for a contribution for the visit.  To cover the cost of the roadshow, we are asking for a contribution of £4 per child.  

If for any reason you are unable to make this payment, please contact Mr Done.  

The show will take place in 2 sessions during the course of the morning and will begin at 9am prompt for Nursery, followed by 

the Reception children at 10am.  

Yours sincerely 

E Rose 

 
Mrs Rose 
Reception Teacher 
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